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Welcome Back!  o2/10/2024

Welcome back to the last term of 2024. It is a very short term and we ask parents to monitor their
learners’ work even more closely this term as this is their last chance to improve their yearend results.

Term 4 sport <)

Athletics will continue from next week and will be as follows:
Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 13h30 - 15h00
We’re attending the Top 20 athletics meeting on 26 October at L/S Taalfees.

@ PRIZEGIVING @

Our annual Prize Giving will be on 22 and 24 October 2024. It will again be held at Corpus
Christi church on the corner of Paardeberg and Chapman’s Peak roads close to the school.
More details will follow on the invitations that will be sent soon.
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